
ERAP 2025 Special Edition

ERAP 2025 Kick-off December 2, 2024 - Nominations due January 24, 2025

The time has come once again to celebrate the incredible contributions of our campus staff! Each
spring, we have the privilege of formally recognizing outstanding individuals who go above and
beyond, exemplifying excellence, outstanding performance, and an unwavering commitment to
professionalism.

Thanks to your valuable feedback, we’re excited to announce that we’ve made some key
updates to our awards process! Your insights helped shape ERAP 2025, and we’re proud to
introduce changes that reflect what matters most to our campus community.

One of the biggest recommendations we received was the need to better recognize our rising stars
– and we listened! That’s why we’ve introduced the Newcomer Excellence Award, honoring a full-
time University Work Force staff member who is newer to our community but already making a big
impact. This staff member must have completed at least one year of service by March 1, 2025, but
no more than three years by the same date.

We’re also thrilled to announce an additional Marion Viccars Award recipient to honor staff at the
Director level and above, and Faculty Administrators (including Dean, Associate and Assistant
Deans, and Chairpersons). This year, we’ll award two Marion Viccars Awards to two leaders, each
making a significant impact at UWF!

We also received many questions around Nautilus Excellence award calculations. I hope this table
provides a clear explanation.



In addition, we’ve updated all award selection criteria. Nominees will be evaluated on the criteria
for each award listed below.





And finally, we’ve detailed the ERAP Selection Committee Process so those of you who enjoy
reading a LOT of detail will have reading material. Check out the details on our ERAP webpage.

Beginning Monday, December 2, 2024, you may nominate a deserving colleague. Simply fill out
the nomination form from the ERAP webpage and upload two letters of recommendation to
support your nomination.

https://uwf.edu/offices/human-resources/i-am-a/employee/erap/


We’re committed to making ERAP a celebration that truly honors our employees’ hard work and
dedication. Your feedback has been instrumental, and we can’t wait to see this year’s
nominations roll in! Keep an eye out for updated eligibility reports mid-November, and get
ready to make your nominations count! Visit our ERAP webpage for more information.
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